
Ontario Line Construction Notice 

 
Information as of: June 7, 2024 

Water Main and Storm Sewer 

Replacement near Pape Station 
Expected start date: As early as June 17, 2024 

Duration: Approximately three (3) weeks 

Hours of work: Monday to Saturday, 7 a.m. to 7 p.m 

   

Work Zone 1 – Eaton Avenue             Work Zone 2 – Pape Avenue 

What is happening? 

• To facilitate major construction at Pape Station for the Ontario Line, crews will be relocating a 

water main on Eaton Avenue (Work Zone 1) and a storm sewer on Pape Avenue (Work Zone 

2). 

• This work will take place concurrently with the ongoing bus loop closure and associated TTC 

station work, and will last approximately three weeks.  

• Work will take place between Monday and Saturday from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. 



 

Contact us: 
Call us 24/7 at: 416-202-5100 
Write to us at: 
ontarioline@metrolinx.com 
Find us on Twitter, Facebook, and 
Instagram: @ontarioline 
Visit the website: 
www.metrolinx.com/ontarioline 

   Visit our community offices: 
 
   Riverside: 
 
   770 Queen St. E,  
   Toronto, ON, M4M 1H4 
   (near Queen and Broadview) 
 
   Mondays, Tuesdays and Fridays: 
   9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
   Wednesdays and Thursdays:  
   10 a.m. to 6 p.m. 
 

 
 
Thorncliffe Park: 
East York Town Centre 
45 Overlea Blvd., Toronto, ON M4H 1C3Unit 
153 (across from the Rogers store) 
 
General hours: 
Monday to Friday: 
9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

 

   
 
 

 Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à ontarioline@metrolinx.com.    
 

What to expect 

• This work will take place in two separate work zones. 

• Zone 1 (figure 1 – Eaton Avenue) details: 

o A work zone will be established stretching from the eastern Pape Station entrance 

through the walkway towards Eaton Avenue, and occupying the western half of Eaton 

Avenue. 

o Eaton Avenue will remain open with traffic being allowed to continue northbound on 

the east side of the street.  

o Pedestrian access to the east Pape Station entrance will be maintained. 

o Pedestrian access on the west side of Eaton Avenue will be maintained by routing 

around the work zone into the centre of the road. 

o This stage will begin as early as June 17. 

• Zone 2 (figure 2 – Pape Avenue) details:  

o A work zone will be established in the eastern half of Pape Avenue in front of the TTC 

Station entrance. 

o Traffic will merge into one lane in each direction on the west side of Pape Avenue. 

o The TTC temporary on-street bus stops will be shifted to south of the Pape-Lipton 

intersection. 

o A wheel-trans stop will be maintained on the north side of the Pape-Lipton 

intersection. 

o Street parking will be restricted on the west side of Pape between Lipton and 

Gertrude. 

o This stage will begin as early as June 24. 

• Work will involve the use of excavators and hydrovac trucks.  

• All work will take place from Monday to Saturday, 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. 

• Pape Station will remain open and accessible for TTC subway service during this work.  

• All necessary construction permits have been obtained. 

• Work may be postponed or rescheduled due to unforeseen circumstances.  

• For more information about upcoming work, please see metrolinx.com/Ontario line or sign 

up for the e-newsletter. 


